ROCK DAM ROD & GUN CLUB

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

The Rock Dam Rod and Gun Club is offering two scholarships of $250.00 each to students who are entering a post secondary program which supports the goals of the club. Students enrolling in Wildlife Management, Forestry, natural Resources, Biology, or other programs deemed acceptable by the scholarship committee are eligible for these scholarships. Applicants must also have a 3.0 grade point average or higher on a 4.0 scale.

These scholarships are offered to students from the following high schools: Greenwood, Osseo-Fairchild, Stanley-Boyd, and Thorp. This Scholarship is also available to a student from one of these schools that would like to apply for their 2nd year of college.

ELIGIBILITY:

1. Be a Graduating Senior

2. Must pursue a minimum of a 1 year diploma, 2 year Associate       Degree, or a 4 year Degree Program.

3. Must provide Rod Dam and Rod Gun Club with proof of Registration for the second semester and a copy of Grades from the first semester with a grade point average of 2.5 or greater. A minimum of 14 credits must be maintained for both semesters.

CRITERIA:

1. Activities and involvement in community service.

2. Involvement in school extra-curricular activities.

3. Submit a short essay  (not to exceed 200 words) describing the field of study you plan on entering, why you chose that field, and what career you hope to have.

ADMINISTRATION:

The $250.00 scholarship will be issued in the second semester upon receipt of paid tuition and a copy of grades from the first semester.

NAME:_______________________

Address_______________________

City_________State_______Zip____

Telephone______________________

Extracurricular and/or community involvement and offices held:

Honors and awards earned:

Please attach a short essay in 200 words or less describing you field of study, why you chose that field and what career you hope to have.

Please return this application to:

Rock Dam Rod & Gun Club

% Jean Ketterhagen

W10780 Eddy Rd

Thorp, Wi 54771-7619

All applications must be postmarked by March 15, 2018
